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Celebrating 100 years 1912-2012

General Order # 987
                                                           December 2012   

December 2012 Meeting

                           DATE:     Friday, December 21st, 2012
                   LOCATION:     Wayne Alarm

                                           424 Essex Street Lynn, MA

MEMBERS ARE URGED TO USE CAUTION ONTHE STAIRS TO THE SECOND FLOOR!
                            TIME:          1830 Hours Italian Buffet            

                                                      2000 Hours Meeting

                  PROGRAM:     Lynn Fire History Timeline by Member Rick Conway         
This meeting is for members and applicants only!
Please note that parking is very limited and carpooling is encouraged! Parking is available in Wayne Alarms lot and a lot on the side street.

November 2012 Meeting

Over 170 members and guest enjoyed our 100th Anniversary Gala Banquet!  Full coverage of the event is in this issue of the Line Box. If you missed it, well ya missed a hell of a party!
Additional 100th Anniversary books are available for $ 15.00 each. Anniversary pins are available for $ 5.00 each. See the Treasurer to purchase. President Macdonald wishes to thank all of the members who attended this milestone event!
December Meeting

Our annual December meeting will be hosted by Honorary Member Ralph Sevinor at Wayne Alarm. This year we will have an Italian Buffet. Please remember that the meeting starts 2000 hrs and dinner will be served at 1830 hours. Plan to attend our Holiday meeting and enjoy good food, good friends and who knows maybe even a fire!
Rest In Peace

Member Joseph C. Whitney passed away October 31st.  Joe was accepted into membership on October 19,1948 He was our second most senior member. 
Condolences are extended to Vice President Pat O’Connor on the passing of his father John J. O’Connor Jr. and,  to member Michael Feinberg on the passing of his mother Rochelle G. Feinberg.
Longtime buff and retired Ass’t Chief of the Marlborough Fire Department Jack Peltier passed away on Sunday December 9th. Jack was well known as an Instructor at the Massachusetts Fire Academy. Many an MFA graduate has Jack’s stamp on him.
May the souls of the departed rest in peace. 

Membership
Misters John McInnis, Jeff Crosby and Jack Smallwood have been interviewed by the Board and approved for membership. Their applications will be presented to the membership at the January 2013 meeting for a vote.
Weather Cancellation

It’s that time of year again, the leaves have fallen, the days are shorter, and soon the first snow fall will occur, fouling up the meeting nights! The meeting cancellation will be broadcast over Citywide Radio, Facebook, Twitter, along with e-mails being sent out. It is winter in New England!
Dues

Nearly a dozen Members have yet to pay their dues of $ 35.00. If you are in difficult circumstances, just speak with any Officer or Director.

Holiday Wishes

The Board wishes to extend to all members and their families their best wishes for a joyous and peaceful holiday, and to convey wishes for a happy and prosperous 2013. Please remember in your thoughts this year, those Members who preceded us, allowing us the care of this association.   
By Order Of the President                                        Newsletter Editor

Alan Macdonald
                                               Frank San Severino

